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Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Your child has access to many learning tools during their journey through 
primary school and remembering all the websites, usernames and passwords can 
be tricky. This is why we’ve created our Morden Primary Learning Portal. 
 
https://intranet.morden.merton.sch.uk 
 
Your child’s username and password for this site, was sent home in September. 
Once logged in the first page you’ll see if our learning links and birthdays page.  
This shows our most used websites for learning. Times Table Rockstars and 
Google Classroom will be the ones most likely needed for your child’s home 
learning.  
 
At the top of the page, you’ll notice some buttons or if on a mobile device you’ll 
see 3 lines, (burger menu) at the top, which you can tap to open the main menu. 
One of the options you will see is ‘passwords’ clicking this will show all your 
child’s learning credentials for the websites they will use at our school, some 
may be empty as your child does not use that particular learning tool at this time 
of their journey.  
 
We had a lot of requests last year from both parents and children saying they 
had lost their login card or had forgotten their credentials so we felt this was an 
easy way for children and parents to find the information needed.  
 
If you require any assistance with logging in to the learning portal or associated 
sites for your child’s home learning please email; 
 
homelearning@morden.merton.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 
Kevin Hill 
I.T Manager and Computing Lead 
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